
From: Christopher Reinke <tofer1@mac.com>  
Sent: 10 June 2020 23:18 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to new business opening 
 
Hello, 
 
I live at 10 Salisbury promenade on Green Lanes, across the road from 519 Green Lanes.  
 
While passing the empty premises today, I saw a notice on the door (see attached). 
 
It appears another gambling business is about to take over these premises.  
 
As a long time resident of Green Lanes (14 years), I strongly object to the authorisation of yet 
another gambling place in our area. 
 
We have many of them already on a one mile radius, and they always bring about low-level crime 
and anti-social behaviour from their customers (public drinking, drugs, smashed windows from 
disgruntled gamblers, etc). 
 
Please think about the community and the proximity of the family-friendly ladder area and turn 
down this application. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Christopher Reinke 
Flat 1, 10 Salisbury promenade 
Green Lanes 
London N8 0RX 
 
 

 


